
        
 
 
 
A CALL FOR JOURNALISTS TRAINING IN BUDGET REPORTING – JUBA 
 
The Institute of Social Policy and Research (ISPR) is a registered non-governmental, non-profit 
public policy and research Centre (RRC Registration No 1122) that implements social, economic 
and governance policy research and conducts governance trainings and management consultancy 
for civil society groups, the public and private sectors. 
 
ISPR together with Okay Africa Foundation (OAF) and Community Empowerment for 
Rehabilitation and Development (CEFoRD) have received funding for the training of only 10 
indigenous South Sudanese journalists both male and female from Juba in reporting on the 
National Budget Process. 
 
The training is intended to help the journalists appreciate the different dimensions and aspects of a 
National Budget in order to help them report it objectively and comprehensively. 
 
The training will be carried out in the coming weeks by experienced international media trainers. It 
will be executed via Zoom and will be for Print, Radio, Television and Online media practitioners. 
 
It will be carried out over a period of three days. There are very limited places for eligible, 
practicing journalists. 
 
To express an interest in this training please send your Request for Inclusion in Budget Training 
to ssamuelssanya@gmail.com not later than August 25, 2021. Please copy your application as well 
to info.ispr2017@gmail.com, okayafricafoundation2015@gmail.com and 
ceford20005@gmail.com. 
 
Please state why you think you qualify and attach a brief career resume. State your location and the 
Media House you work for. 
 
A previous or active interest in Business Reporting will help but is not absolutely essential. 
 
Attach samples of your previous work. 
 
Please Note the required journalists for this training must be those based in Juba.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


